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Friday 21°t January 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

Please see below, a message from our newly elected Heads of House for Centaur at Junior
School and Phoenix at First School:

Dear Junior School Centaurs,

We hope you are glad we won the most shields last term and we’re sure you want to win more shields again this
term.

To celebrate our win last term, we have arranged with your teachers to let all Centaurs at the Junior School have
a special Green Day on Friday 28" of January. We would like you to come to school in Green clothes or with
special Centaur decorations like you did on the House launch day. It would be lovely to see everyone celebrating
our House in our special colour and mythical decorations once again.

We are also excited to reveal that next week, the Centaur flag will be raised over the Junior School grounds for
the rest of term. We want to carry on flying our flag high in the sky and hope we can win again this term. If we
all try our best to be in school on time and every day, we can continue to earn house shields for good attendance.
We know that we can definitely win again!

We should also continue to promote Kindness so we can earn more House points and help each other out.
As your Heads of House, we encourage you to be kind to everyone, even if they’re not in our House.
Have a good week and we will see you all properly on Green Day — January 28 2022.

Yours sincerely,
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Dear First School Phoenixes,

We are Tabi, Ellie, Subhan, Felix and Josh. We have been elected as Heads of House for Phoenix
at First School.

We are so excited to announce that Phoenix was awarded with the most shields last term at
First School.

This means that all of the children in Phoenix House at the First School are invited to wear
their house colour (Orange) to school on Friday 28th January to celebrate!

You will also see that the Phoenix flag is flying proudly outside of the school entrance.

From the First School Phoenix Heads of House
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